
I am opposed to this measure because it imposes another unnecessary tax on consumers. I’m especially opposed  since it is being 
imposed without being put to a vote. In the middle of a pandemic where entertainment options are limited for families, boating is a 
safe, socially distant activity people can enjoy. Not only is it good for fun, but also encourages physical and mental health which is 
essential in these trying times. 


